
March 14, 1968 

STATEMENT BY THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF THE URBAN COALITION 

The Executive Committee of the Urban Coalition 

strongly endorses the Report of the President's Advisory 

Corpmission on Civil Disorders. We commend the Report 

to the Nation's citizens and believe it merits the most 

serious consideration of leadership at all levels of 

both the public and private sectors. 




